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STATE OF MAINE 

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 

August 22, 1974 

TO: All Departments 

FROM: Governor Kenneth M. Curtis~~ 
SUBJECT: Extention of Time in Reference to Executive Order #24. 

Code of Fair Practices and Affirmative Action· 

The amount of time necessary to prepare an effective Affirmative 
Action Plan for each of the state agencies seems to be somewhat more 
than was initially expected. 

Further, the Equal Opportunity Officer for the Department of 
Personnel, who is to write the Statewide Plan as well as act as 
a consultant to the Equal Opportunity Officers in all other state 
agencies, did not join the staff ~ntil July 29, 1974. 

Therefore. an extension will be granted from September 1, 1974 
to October 15, 1974 in order that all agencies have additional time 
to have their written plans reviewed and commented on before the 
final copies are submitted to the Human Rights Commission and the 
Department of Personnel. 
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